
Question on Notice 
 

No. 2211 
 

Asked on 29 November 2016 
 

MR KRAUSE asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for Infrastructure, Local 
Government and Planning and Minister for Trade and Investment (HON J TRAD) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Deputy Premier advise the number of FTE positions assigned to the 
ministerial and government relations team of Trade and Investment Queensland (a) as 
at 1 November 2016 and (b) projected at the end of 2016-17? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Beaudesert for the question. 
 
The Ministerial and Government Relations Unit has been renamed Mission Planning, 
which reflects its core functions and purpose.  This name change will be reflected in 
formal documents and on the internet in due course.  
 
a. I am advised the Mission Planning Unit had four FTEs as at 1 November 2016 
b. I am advised the Mission Planning Unit is projected to have four FTEs at the end 

of 2016-17. 
 


